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Friday 20th June 2025

Headteacher’'s
Message

" Important Dates

Thursday 26" June
Year 11 prom

Friday 27*" June
Sports day

Monday 30" June
INSET day
(school closed to students)

Monday 30" June
Year 10 work experience starts

Click to play the headteacher’s video message Friday 4" July
Year 10 work experience ends

Shortcuts

Online Safety ° Penalty Notices o

Careers newsletter 6 Avoidance Letter °

www.wldhigh.co.uk



https://wldhigh.co.uk/parents/online-safety
https://wldhigh.co.uk/beyond-the-classroom/careers
https://files.schudio.com/walton-le-dale-new/files/documents/parents/Penalty_Notices_New.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1n_ex7oav1IJlGC_2dM4rsTNrb8X_3G4f/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1n_ex7oav1IJlGC_2dM4rsTNrb8X_3G4f/view?usp=drive_link
https://files.schudio.com/walton-le-dale-new/files/documents/parents/school-avoidance.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/wldhigh/
https://www.instagram.com/wldhigh/
https://wldhigh.co.uk/parents/online-safety
https://wldhigh.co.uk/beyond-the-classroom/careers
https://files.schudio.com/walton-le-dale-new/files/documents/parents/Penalty_Notices_New.pdf
https://files.schudio.com/walton-le-dale-new/files/documents/parents/school-avoidance.pdf
http://www.wldhigh.co.uk/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1n_ex7oav1IJlGC_2dM4rsTNrb8X_3G4f/view?usp=drive_link

Rewards + Messages

Pastoral awards

wic 09-06 Award Challenger Apollo
100% draw Charley H (C3) Charlie § (A2) Milo M (E2) Ajay K (V1) Billy ¥ (D&)
Golden Tickets Attitude to learning Inara T & Star B (C4) Jessica W (A1) Oliver W (E2) Chloe H (V1) Jacob C (D4)
Most points Godspride P (C1) Toni M (Ad) Ibrahim B (E4) Lily F (\V'3) Frank J (D4)
Most points cz Ad s V3 D2
Form Trophies Highest attendance c1 Al V6 D1
Attitude to learning c5 A2 E1 V5 D2
Mast points
House Trophies Highest attendance
Attitude to learning

Afternoon lemonade

These students will be invited to a cold lemonade during form time.

e Riley ME2 e Karalee W V4 e Taylor-Mae S DI
e JaydenY V2 e Finlay M V6 e Peyton T Al

e Oskar W A2 e Lilly-Eva H V1 e Kayla N CI

e MaxM C2 e Austin AV6 e Faith O DI

e Azka F A4 e Pranay P VI e Minahil I D1

e Lilly ME2 e Bartek C V6 e Najira P Cl

e Dominik C D6 ¢ Rithika B V6 e Lade K Cl

e Ethan R C3 e AutumnTC6 e Oliver T V6

College trip

All Year 10 pupils will be attending a visit to Preston College.

Pupils should arrive at school in full school uniform starting
at registration in the Dining Room. If your child has PE on the
day, they may wear their PE kit with their blazer over the top.

A full lunch will be provided. However, pupils may also bring
money for refreshments or bring their own packed lunch if
preferred.

Pupils should report to the Dining Room at registration,
where they will meet in their form groups to receive their
college timetables for the day.

We expect students to represent Walton-le-Dale High
School with the same excellent behaviour shown on
previous visits — last year, Preston College described our
students as “amazing.”

www.wldhigh.co.uk

e Zuzanna N V6
e Jess C DI

e Marlie C Vi

e Ethan W E2

e Daniella N A2

Year 10 exams

We are very proud of
our Year 10 students who
started their Summer
2025 exams this week.
Their conduct has been

excellent. They have
shown themselves to be
mature and have risen to
this challenge brilliantly.
Well done Year 10. Keep it

up! - Mrs Brown



https://www.facebook.com/wldhigh/
https://www.instagram.com/wldhigh/
http://www.wldhigh.co.uk/

Year 8 maths

Attention Year 8 students:

Your upcoming Maths assessment
is scheduled to take place during
your lessons next week. To help you
prepare and revise effectively,
please make sure to log in to Sparx
and complete the assigned revision
tasks. Good luck!

Work experience

w/c 30" June:

e We encourage all year 10s to
begin contacting their work
experience employers to
introduce themselves. This is a
great opportunity to ask if there
are any specific requirements for
the placement such as clothing,
footwear, meals, or start times.

Students who have had their
placements arranged by Mr
Turner should check their school
email accounts for full details.

Those taking part in Virtual Work
Experience should also check
their school emails for
instructions and log in to
SpringPod to familiarise
themselves with the platform
before their placement begins
on 30th June.

This experience is incredibly
valuable and forms part of each
pupil’s personal development. A
positive, professional attitude is
essential — students may use the
references gained when applying
for college courses or
apprenticeships later this year.

Messages

Student voice
Calling All Young People in Bamber Bridge!

Do you have ideas about what would make your
community an even better place for young
people?

Would you like to share your thoughts while
enjoying some free food?

South Ribble Borough Council and Inspire Youth
Zone are inviting you to come along to some
special sessions designed just for you. These
sessions are all about listening to your voice —
what kind of activities, spaces, and support would
really make a difference in your life?

We want young people to lead the way in shaping
the future of youth services in the area.

Whenis it happening?
We'll be out and about at Withy Grove Car Park
(near the Sports Hub /[ Leisure Centre) on:

e Thursday 27 June 5:00 PM — 8:00 PM

e Friday 28 June 3:00 PM - 6:00 PM

If it's a little quiet, we might head to nearby spots
to find more friendly faces!

What's in it for you?
We'll have Inspire’s colourful Scran Van with us —
and yes, that means free, tasty food for all young
people who pop by!

So come along, have a chat, grab a bite, and help
shape something amazing for the future of
Bamber Bridge.
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